
                                                               Hoover Has Heart!   

  
Dear Hoover Families,                                                   
We hope you are continuing to be safe and well.  We miss your children and our families greatly!  Seeing 
so many of you on our parade route last week was wonderful! 

If you have not done so already, please view the video sent out today by Superintendent Mr. Versteeg, 
as well as a district letter explaining our Voluntary Educational Enrichment Opportunities.  As a follow 
up to that letter, I am sending additional details. 

We will be sending weekly packets of materials to our PK-2nd grade students through the mail.  The 
materials can also be accessed through the district website. Our 3rd- 4th grade students will have their 
learning tasks sent through Google Classroom as well as being available on the district website.   

Our students in grades 3-4 will have the opportunity to pick up a Chromebook this week if they do not 
have a device at home.  We will follow these steps for picking up Chromebooks: 

• Pick-up days are Thursday, April 9 from 11:00 a. m. – 6:00 p.m.  OR  
              Friday, April 10 from 7:00 a.m. -  2:00 p.m. 

• Enter the U-Turn driveway that buses normally use.  Depending on number of cars already 
parked, stop close to the northeast doors.  Do not leave your vehicle. 

• A Hoover staff member will come to your vehicle and ask you the first and last name of your 
child taking the Chromebook and his/her grade. 

• The staff member will write the information on a tracking log along with the registration number 
on the Chromebook.  The staff member will then hand you the Chromebook and a charger. 

• Prior to coming to pick up the devices please answer the following questions.  If you answer YES 
to any of them please contact me so we can make alternative arrangements for pick up.  Our 
number one priority is to ensure the safety of all students, families and staff members. 

1. Have you in the past 14 days traveled internationally? 
2. Have you in the past 14 days traveled outside of Iowa? 
3. Have you in the past 14 days been in contact with someone diagnosed with or 

quarantined for Covid-19? 
4. Have you had a fever (temp greater than 100.4 degrees F) in the last 3 days? 
5. Do you have a cough? 
6. Do you have any shortness of breath? 

Families who do not have internet access should also receive packets in the mail.  Please contact your 
child’s teacher or email Lisa (lchristianson@masoncityschools.org) or me 
(bwells@masoncityschools.org) to ensure that your child receives a weekly packet.   

Sincerely,                                                                   

Mrs. Wells                                                                                                  
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